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We were delighted to be invited to create a Christmas tree for our local Tunstall Festival Church’s festive display recently

and our Woodstock Residential Care Home residents were very happy to oblige!

We talked about what was important to us and we all felt that Alzheimer’s is something very close to all our hearts, so we
decorated our tree with tissue paper forget-me-nots (a flower used by the Alzheimer’s Society), blue tinsel and baubles with pretty

lights. It looked so beautiful when we had finished it and we're very proud of our creation.

Our residents have been invited to go to the church on Friday to see all the lovely Christmas trees on display, so we are very much looking

forward to our festive outing!
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